
From: Adams, Marcia
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/13/2012 4:46:21 PM
Subject: RE: Procurement Transformation RFP - Draft

Christian,
Thanks and I will be able to meet then.
 
Marcia
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2012 10:05 AM

To: Adams, Marcia

Subject: RE: Procurement Transformation RFP - Draft
 
                Thanks, I’ll take a look and get back to you.
 
                Also, Leigh’s going to reach out to you about meeting with the Gov next Friday.  Hopefully, that timeframe 
works on your end.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 1:39 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: Procurement Transformation RFP - Draft
 
Christian,
Thanks for reviewing and providing feedback.
 
Marcia
 
From: Stevens, John 

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 5:05 PM

To: Adams, Marcia

Cc: Singleton, Delbert; Shealy, Voight; McCook, Keith

Subject: Procurement Transformation RFP - Draft
 
Marcia,
 
Good afternoon.  Please find attached the amended version of the referenced draft RFP for your review.
 
Since “track changes” has been used to edit this document, please be certain to select “Final” in the reviewing pane in 
Microsoft Word.
 
Although the document has been reviewed and edited, Procurement Services would like to have another opportunity 
to provide input and refinements, as necessary.
 

mailto:Adams,%20Marcia
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


Enjoy your holiday weekend!
 
Sincerely,
 
 
John R. Stevens, CPPB, CPM
State Procurement Officer
(803)-737-0612
jrstevens@mmo.sc.gov
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